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Welcome to the juniors! 
 
Hi! I am Miss Roberts, and this will be my fifth year teaching at Woodlands Primary 
School. I am so excited for another fantastic year at such a supportive school.  
 
I am passionate about teaching all subjects but I particularly enjoy physical education, and 
I am very proud to be leading the subject and all organising all things sport across the 
school. I believe that physical activity should be at the heart of all learning to support our 
personal and academic development. 
 
When I am not in school, I like to keep myself busy with exercise and going on long 
countryside walks. I also enjoy travelling to new cities and countries, and spending time 
with my family and friends. 
 
I can’t wait to continue our learning journey together next year and learn about everyone’s 
hopes and dreams. It is going to be a very exciting year! 


